
INFORMATION FOR PATIENTS, VISITORS AND STAFF 

Neonatal ICU Developmental Follow Up Clinic 
 

On Monday 18 November, the NICU Developmental Follow Up Clinic will move to its new location on Level 2 of 
the new building. Access to the new location is via Lift P, Level 2 and then turn right once you exit the lift. 


